CITY OF COALINGA
e Su Side of the Valle
February 15, 2017 / v ’ j

VIA US MAIL & EMAIL

Michael Jennings
5444 W, Sunnyside Ct
Visalia, CA 93277

Re: Industrial Facility Site Plan Review 16-07, 1921 Mercantile Lane (APN:083-280-12ST)

Mr. Jennings:

The City of Coalinga Planning Commission conducted a noticed and scheduled public hearing to consider
your Site Plan Review Application (SPR 16-07) for the construction of a new commercial cannabis facility
at their February 14, 2017 regularly scheduled meeting.

Following discussion, the Planning Commission voted to adopt Resolution No. 017P-007 approving the
application with conditions.

Prior to obtaining a building permit, please sign and date the applicant acknowledgement located on
the last page of the attached resolution and return within (30) of the approval date. Once the
applicant acknowledgement has been received and you have satisfied all conditions set forth in this
use permit you may proceed with obtaining a building permit.

On behalf of the City, please accept our best wishes.

If you should have any questions, comments and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at
(559) 935-1533 extension 143.
Sincerely,

&7

Sean Brewer, Director
Community Development Department

Cc: File
Mayor and City Council
Building Official
City Manager
Fire Department
Police Department
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